
From: grazia.quaroni@vendome.com
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2000 8:10 PM
Subject: Re: from Fondation Cartier

Dear Vasif,

It was a real pleasure to share some time with you here at the Fondation
Cartier and to hear about your exciting projects.

I am sending today the catalogue of the collection along with the
catalogues of our current exhibitions. I am preparing a supplement to the
catalogue with the new acquisitions, but this is not ready yet, it will
follow at the beginning of next year.

For the moment I send you my best wishes for a 2001 of success and I hope
to see you soon in the new year

Grazia Quaroni
Adjoint Curator
Fondation Cartier pour l'art contemporain, Paris


